
From: Hayden Grooms
To: 'riverfrontpark@northcharleston.org'riverfrontpark@northcharleston.org

Date: 6/26/2017 3:37:36 PM
Subject: Office of the Lieutenant Governor - 4th of July Celebration

Good afternoon,
 
I am contacting you in regard to the 4th of July celebration at the North Charleston Riverfront Park. We had spoken 
last week about the possibility of the Lieutenant Governor being allowed a to say a few words at, or around, the 
commencement of the festivities. Also, you had mentioned the possibility of being allowed to set up a tent for the 
Lieutenant Governor’s Office on Aging, which we are interested in doing as well. If either of these accommodations 
are still possible, please let us know so that we can make the proper preparations.
 
You can reach me at this email address, the phone number found below, or my cell phone number which is (843) 
312-3907. I look forward to hearing from you.
 
Sincerely,
 
Hayden Grooms
Manager of External Affairs
Office of the Lieutenant Governor
(803) 734-0107
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